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 23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We have had a lovely week at St Mary & St Joseph’s.  
The children have all been working hard and demonstrating loads of positivity.   
 

 

   Dates for your diary 

Year 6 transition activities run by Purbeck Youth 

and communities foundation  
29.06.2023 

Reception class trip  04.07.2023 

Sports day  05.07.2023 

Year 6’s Got Talent 2pm 11.07.2023 

PTFA Summer Fete 3.20pm 14.07.2023 

Year 6 Leavers Liturgy 9.15am 20.07.2023 
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If you would be willing to be a volunteer at this event, please contact the 

school office 
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Willow class presented their work beautifully in the parent assembly this week 

and performed a song – Miss Long was thrilled with the audience participation! 
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Year 6  
 

We will be very sorry to say farewell to our year 6 children at the end of 
this term and therefore in celebration we will be holding the following 

events. 
 

Tues 11th July 2pm Year 6's Got Talent! Year 6 parents are invited to 
come and see this special edition of our take of Britain's Got Talent.  
 
Thurs 20th July 9:15am Year 6 Leavers' Liturgy Year 6 parents are 
invited to join us as we gather to celebrate year 6's achievements and 
wish them well as they move to their new schools. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Oak class have been enjoying making pencil 
cases in DT this week  
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Today our Late Owls children had a 
special treat of seeing the Red Arrows 
from our school field. 
 They had just performed at Tank Fest 
and we thought we might be lucky.  
 The children set up camp and waited 
patiently, and even made a sign for the 
pilots to see!    
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Pokemon cards  
Please can we ask you to not send in your child with Pokemon 

cards as it really upsetting when they lose them or they are damaged  
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This week’s joke  

Is from Rebekah  

Q. Why did the skeleton cross the road? 

A. Because he wanted to go the Body shop  

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Executive Headteacher 

P Fearn 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

 My sewing lessons were 

good I learnt how to do a   

backstitch 

Theodora  I liked sewing 

and doing 

the running 

stitch  

Giyan  

Sewing was hard but 

I mastered it 

Brooke 

Sewing was good 

but hard 

Beau 


